Commonwealth Edison

72 West Adams Street, Chicago. Illinois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Hllinois 60690

September 25, 1984

Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Document & Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Braidwood Station Units 1 & 2
Braidwood Station Security Plan
Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

Enclosed please find six (6) copies of drawings 5-15 and 516 of the
Braidwood Station Security Plan which were not sent with copies of the
complete plan sent on September 24, 1984.

These enclosures contain Safequards Information which must be
protected from public disclosure pursuant to 10CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,

ﬁ/l Joseph M. Brennan
Nuclear Security Director
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